
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Whitley County Advisory Plan Commission 

shall hold a public hearing to consider a major update and revision to the 

adopted Comprehensive Plan. 

 

This hearing will be held in Meeting Room A/B on the Lower Level of the 

Whitley County Government Center, 220 West Van Buren Street, Columbia 

City, Indiana on Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. All interested parties 

are invited to attend and be heard.  Written comments will be considered if 

they are received in the Columbia City/Whitley County Planning and 

Building Department Office no later than 12:00 noon on the day of the 

hearing.  A copy of the proposed updates and revisions are available at the 

Columbia City/Whitley County Planning and Building Department Office, 

located at 220 West Van Buren Street, Suite 204, Columbia City, Indiana.  

The public hearing may be continued from time to time as may be found 

necessary. 

 

Recording Secretary 

Whitley County Plan Commission 


